
!
Dear Members of the National Geographic Professional Gift and Estate 
Planning Committee,  
  
Welcome! We are so pleased that you have accepted our invitation to be 
part of this exciting new group that cares about philanthropy and 
National Geographic. You are the founding members and we could not 
be more honored. 
  
 I am eager to work with and learn from you. We all share one very 
important goal making the donor/client happy. Together, we can make 
great things happen – conserve the planet, save endangered species, 
educate the next generation, and continue to explore the wonders of 
this amazing world. 
  
Sincerely, 
Beckie  
  
Rebecca M. Cairns 
Manager, Alexander Graham Bell Legacy Society 
and Bequest Administration 
National Geographic Society 
1145 17th Street, NW, Washington, DC 20036-4688


